
 

 

NOTICE TO THE BAR 

 

TAX COURT OF NEW JERSEY – PUBLIC ACCESS TO COURT DOCUMENTS  

FILED IN ECOURTS; REMINDER OF ATTORNEY OBLIGATION TO REDACT;  

FREE CLE TRAINING OFFERED 
 

 

 

On August 7, 2018 the Acting Administrative Director of the Courts issued a Notice to the Bar, 

Public Access to Court Documents Filed in eCourts; Reminder of Attorney Obligation to 

Redact; Free CLE Training Offered.  All information in that Notice also applies to Tax Court.  

See the August 7, 2018 Notice for details, including the schedule for upcoming trainings being 

offered on the filing and certification requirements under R. 1:38. 

 

 

DATED:  August 10, 2018 

       ________________________________ 

Cheryl A. Ryan, Clerk/Administrator 

       Tax Court of New Jersey 

 


